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He must hold firmly 

to the trustworthy 

message as it has 

been taught, so that 

he can encourage 

others by sound 

doctrine and refute 

those who oppose it! 
 

Titus 1:9 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To be added to our digital 
newsletter, email me at 
Bill.Kirsch@agwmafrica.org. 
 
 

Bill has just returned from the June / July sessions of PAThS. In June, the 
Francophone cohort met. Pictured below, they are now in their second year. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In July, we held our Anglophone session. We welcomed a new cohort and received 
back the 2021 cohort who are in their final year. They are pictured below. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to pray for these students and our graduates. Our students face 
challenges of many kinds, perhaps the greatest of which are the many false teachers. 
Wherever the gospel is advancing rapidly, as is happening in Africa today, there are 
those who take advantage of it. They teach another gospel that only enriches those 
who preach it. Our students are trained to encourage others with sound doctrine and 
are equipped to refute the many winds of doctrine that are widespread across Africa. 
 
In Titus 1 Paul instructs Titus to appoint elders who can teach sound doctrine and 
refute those who oppose it. How can that be done if there is no one to teach them? We 
are so very grateful for you who stand with us in raising up leaders who are equipped 
to conserve the great soul harvest across Africa. Thank you for your continued prayers 
and financial support! 
 
Sincerely,  
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


